
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Berkeley Striper Club Newsletter 

                           
  

 

President’s Corner 

 

 

2021 Calendar 

Meeting, Wed.1/6, 7:30PM 

Meeting, Wed.2/3, 7:30PM 
    
Meeting, TBD 

Flea Market, TBD 

Meeting ,Wed.4/7,7:30PM  

Meeting, Wed.5/5, 7:30PM 

**Meeting, Sat.6/5, 7:30PM 

Picnic, TBD  

**Meeting, Sat.9/11,7:30PM 

Meeting, Wed.10/6,7:30PM 

Meeting, Wed.11/3,7:30PM 

**Meeting,Sat.12/4,7:30PM 

**Saturday meetings, please 

 bring a covered dish 
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Hi folks,  
  It seems that we were overdue for a winter and 
mother-nature surely delivered this week! With 
that being said, it does not stop us from 
preparing for this year's spring fishery. A friendly 
reminder to inspect and send out leaky/damaged 
waders and dry suits before the rush as spring 
will be here before we know it!   
  The tog bite is still going for those willing to 
brave the elements. I would imagine we have a 
few weeks left before the boats stay tied up for 
the rest of winter. You'll most likely be off shore a 
bit to catch’em this time of year so bring some 8-
10 oz. sinkers, your rig rods, and some hand 
warmers!  
   Wednesday's meeting will start off with a 
presentation from Virginia Retting from the 
Edwin B Forsythe National wildlife refuge. She 
will be speaking about a few very interesting 
access plans and current issues regarding some 
local areas. 
    A friendly reminder to please pay your dues 
either through pay pal or by sending a check to 
the PO Box. Hope to see everyone soon!!!  
 
John Kravchak 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Hi Folks:  
At the end of February I had high 
hopes of an early start this Spring. 
Temperatures were  
in the high 60’s, bunker and bass 
were spotted in Raritan Bay, things 
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Upcoming BSC Events in January: 
January Guest Speakers – Fred Bogue will present an overview of the BSC Youth 
Education program. The BSC has hosted a youth fishing day for over 10 years. It is our 
hope that we can host two events this year. The Youth Education budget has the funds 
to support a second event, now all we need is club member participation to make it 
happen. 
BSC 50th Anniversary – The BSC will be celebrating its 50th anniversary in 2016. In 
preparation for that upcoming milestone, the executive board is looking to establish a 
small committee to begin developing ideas on how to celebrate. The committee will 
investigate things like a commemorative logo for hats/t-shirts/banners, special events, 
and fundraising ideas to make these things happen. If you’d like to participate on this 
committee, add your name to the sign-up sheet that I’ll bring to the meeting.  
Monthly Meeting Date/Time - Our meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 7th. 
We plan to start the Youth Education presentation promptly at 7:30pm. 
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